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1.	 The BfV have )lad occasion	 coordinate
of their investigations of V1adiit PEXELSKY
POKORNY with CAVIRIIK	 The mat	 r was first taken
BfV l s Eric WENGER with C:	 Z3 some months ago.
mentioned the names of tnese two personalities
asked that he discuss the matter with CAVIRIL's
latter was very evasive and, in general, tried
WENGER to abandon any interest which he might
PEKEISKY.	 WENGER came away from the meeting
impression that CAVIRIL was in some way operationally
with one or both of these gentlemen; however,
satisfactory story from HOFMANN.	 Finally, on
CE conference at the BfV during the week of 19
the matter again with cl :3 stating that he
answer from CAVIRIL.	 Atter some hesitation r
that PEXEISKY is emnloved by CAVIRIL in an agent
remarks made by C„ _], WENGER could only conclude
is employed for positive collection and not for

•	 2.	 The BfV i s next move has not yet been
made it plain that the BIT is determined to clear
in order to preclude squabbles on the working
necessary for SCHRTJEBBERS to discuss the case
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